
October 2016 Licensure Updates: 

PA – Pennsylvania Bureau of Professional and Occupational Affairs, State Board of Medicine 
now requires those practicing in Orthotics, Prosthetics and Diabetic Shoes to be licensed by 
the state in Prosthetics, Orthotists, Pedorthists, Orthotic Fitters. Physicians, pharmacists or 
practitioners that fall under that scope of practice are exempt. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


